
 

  
 

 

 

SITE VISIT MEETING MINUTES 

Longley Hill 
MAY 13, 2017 

 

 

Members Present: Dan Duffy, Mike Ruggieri 

 

Others Present: Mr. Farooq Ansari, Mr. James Tetreault, Jason (equipment operator) 

 

Recorder:  Dan Duffy 

 

The members listed above met with Mr. Ansari (developer), Mr. Tetreault (engineer) and Jason 

(equipment operator) at Lot 5 of the property at 9:00 am to conduct a site visit of the subject 

property and discuss the recommendations of Thompson Liston Associates (TLA) presented in a 

letter dated May 2, 2017. 

 

During the site visit the Commission members observed the existing conditions and reviewed the 

proposed work to stabilize portions of the site and complete the two homes on Lots 5 and 6. All 

areas described in the letter were viewed, and recommendations/changes were discussed to what 

was proposed. TLA will revise the letter for discussion at the Commission’s May 15, 2017 

meeting. 

 

The site visit was completed at 10:15 am. 
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